
 

 
 

Contact the Line 19 Health Care Committee with any questions or comments:  
Line19hcc@gmail.com 

 

(In partnership with SHA) 

Memos for July 2025: 

• The Line 19 Health Care Committee will be at the Elbow Farmer’s Market on July 12 and 

July 19 dates. We will have an information table and would love if you stopped by! 

 

• Survey of Need for a Primary Health Care Center in the Line 19 area: This survey is 

anonymous (unless you choose to share your email), free and easy to complete. It will 

help us collect data and evidence for the need of a health center in our area. Please use 

the QR code below, use this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/D9Z7HNL or get a 

paper copy at the farmers market on the dates stated above.  

(QR Code: you will have to press “skip advertisement” and then press the “X” in the upper right-

hand corner, then it will take you directly to survey) 

• See Attached/Below: SHA has shared more important information regarding current 

health services available in our area and general updates on health care in the form of 

newsletters.  

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/D9Z7HNL

